
El izabeth Glark <ekclark49@verizon. net>
To: Jessa Piaia <jessapiaia@gmail.com>

Tue, Mar 10, 2015 at 2.34 PM

Dear Jessa -

First of all, Brava! "Margaret Fuller was a great success and one to which you brought your own sensitive insights: informed,eloquent and charming. The Unity Group was delighted. And our comptiments on thl aptomo witn wnicn vo;;;;d; il;'"thundering herd" overhead and the electronic whining below. Full marks for thinking on yotJr f""t.

we all wish you good ruck with your outstanding project. May it thriver

Cordially, Betty Clark and Nancy Burdine for The Unity Group
lQuoted text hidden]

Elizabeth Clark <ekclark4g@verizon. net>
To: Jessa Piaia <jess apiaia@gmail. com>
Cc: Nancy Burdine <concordhill@earthlink. net>,

Jessa -

Tue, Feb 17, 2015 at 1:49 PM

"pa m m off@outlook. com " <pa m m off@outlook. com >

Unity Group here in Lexington is looking fonrvard to your March gth. program with special pleasure since our February
program was cancelled in the face of the horrendous winter weather. We will be meeting downstairs in the parker Room at
12:00 for luncheon (you may join us should you wish to do so); our short business meeting begins at 1:30 with "Margaret
Fulle/'to follow. At least two of our members have read the recent Fuller biography and we all want to see your preslntation.

Let us know what you might need in the way of advance preparations.

Cordially, Betty Clark, program co-chair with Nancy Burdine of Unity Group, First Parish Church, 7 Harrington Road,
Lexington

On Jun 19,2014, at4:27 PM, Jessa Piaia <jessapiaia@gmail.com> wrote.
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